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Chris Matthews "The Birthday Boy" 

 

  
1. Chris in front of his Stock Loft - 2. Chris and Sue 



   

1. Chris attempting to blow out the Candles - 2. The Trewin Boys enjoying a dip in the Pool 

 

Duncan and Myself were invited to attend Chris's 50th as surprise guests,  



Chris has been a long term supporter of the Mallee Classic and we enjoyed the 

evening's festivities and also chatting with some of the local pigeon fanciers. 

 

 

Barry Presenting the Cheque to McCallum Disability Services 

  

The guy second from left is known as "John Wayne", he has been on visits 

to the Classic Lofts on a number of occasions and loves to wear his Cowboy Hat! 

 



 

 

The funds raised from the 2004 Charity Auction being presented 

to McCallum Disability Service in November 2004.  
 

 

 

 



A visit to Barry Bilton in Melbourne 

  

1. Barry Bilton entering his loft - 2. Two Bazza's in front of BB's Loft 



 
  

3. A friendly Blue Cheq pied, this bird will follow Baz around his yard. 

 

Barry is fairly new to the sport of Pigeon Racing, but has been very competitive in the 

Greater Melbourne Federation, Not missing a Fed Position in each race all year! 

 


